
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

8th December 1936

Dear Baokett,

I bave taken up this question of the 
proposed Canadian Institute of Public Administration 
and I think that it is an excellent move. I much 
appreciate the suggestion that someone from the, 
University should be connected with it and I am 
taking steps to find someone who would be interested 
and helpful. I will communicate with you as early 
as possible.

Do you know whether the travelling 
expenses of members of the Committee are paid?
It la a rather important consideration for anyone 
who would be interested to join to know whether those 
expenses would be met.

Yours sincerely,

John T. Hackett, Esq., 
507 Place d*Armes,
MONTREAL.


